
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN 
 

Quotes for  
 

OFFICE RENOVATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 

  
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT QUOTES will be received by the Village Board of Trustees 
at their offices at 33 Manorhaven Blvd., Port Washington, New York through April 15, 2016. 
 
All quotes shall be in accordance with the specifications, drawings and terms of the 
proposed contracts. 
 
The Village will not accept quotes from, or award contracts to, anyone who cannot prove to 
the complete satisfaction of the Board of Trustees, that said applicant has sufficient 
experience in this type of work and is financially able and organized to successfully carry out 
the work required in the specified time. 
 
Specifications will be available and may be obtained at Village Hall, 33 Manorhaven Blvd., 
Port Washington, New York, 11050, starting at 8:30 AM, Tuesday, March 29, 2016 and 
thereafter, during normal Village business hours. 
 
 
Dated: March 18, 2016                                       
Manorhaven, New York                          
Leslie Gross, Village Clerk - Treasurer 
 


